
VICTORIAN CODING 
CHALLENGE

Stage 1:  
Virtual coding challenges

THE MATHEMATICAL
ASSOCIATION OF VICTORIA

What to expect
• A virtual kit with fun and challenging coding tasks.
• Solve real-world problems through coding, some maths,

and algorithmic thinking.
• Learn and explore at your own pace, with scaffolding

and resources.
• Teachers can access suggested solutions for support.

Details
• Accessible via an online platform from Term 2 until the

end of 2025.
• Open to all Victorian schools
• Free for government schools or $12 per student for

non-government schools.

Year level categories
• Years 5 and 6
• Years 7 and 8
• Years 9 and 10

Calling all high-ability students in Years 5-10.
Do you love solving real-world problems? Are you curious to explore the world of coding?  
MAV invites you to take part in the Victorian Coding Challenge (VCC), a two-stage program designed to 
ignite your passion for coding, sharpen your skills, and stretch your mind!

TEACHERS MUST 
REGISTER STUDENTS 

What to expect:
• Compete in teams of 2-4 against other students in a

thrilling, full-day event.
• Solve challenges, play games, and win exciting prizes!
• Open to students who registered for Stage 1

Details
• Free
• Locations are listed on the website
• Dates are in Term 4 - listed on the website

Stage 2 (optional extra):  
Statewide face-to face competition

Stage 1 registrations open in Term 2 
Stage 2 registrations open in Term 3

https://www.mav.vic.edu.au/Student-Activities/Victorian-Challenge-and-Enrichment-Series/Victorian-Coding-Challenge


